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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:   The Honorable Sen. Lee Beyer, Senate Co-Chair 

  The Honorable Rep. Rob Nosse, House Co-Chair 

  Subcommittee on Human Services 

 

FROM:  Patrick Allen, Director 

 

DATE:  February 7, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:  Response to Question – Overview of Medicaid Provider Taxes Presentation 

 

 

During OHA’s provider tax presentation today before your committee, Rep. Hayden 

asked what the current tax rate is for long term care facilities. The current tax rate is 6 

percent. 

 
      
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

 

 Kate Brown, Governor 


